
DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

 
A. Interceptor Action Plan 

 
SMS has been on site several times in the past month and is rapidly pulling 
together details for inclusion in the project. They have met with and took site 
visits with various contractors to vet details on how the work likely needs to 
be done along with the amount and types of equipment will be needed for a 
project of this sort.    
 
Scott will be on site 9/14 to present findings and will provide a draft 
document that describes the recommended course of action for rehabilitating 
the deteriorated areas of the HOV interceptor sewers and manholes.  
 
 

B. Monument Location – McFarland Place  
 
The locating and replacement has been completed for the missing property 
monuments along Laurel Lane in the McFarland Place subdivision. Fox Valley 
Land Surveying provided a quote for the work at $1000. I was provided a 
site survey map at the conclusion of the survey. On 8/21/17 I informed Mr. 
Maas via electronic mail notifying him the property stakes were located and 
lot corners re staked. I also provided him a copy of the pdf map of the area.   
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